Parent E-Bulletin — Autumn Term
Week Commencing 13" November 2023

Poppy Appeal 2023

Learners have been helping with the poppy appeal this week, and today, learners were invited to wear their
cadet uniform as a mark of respect for our fallen heroes.

Engage@upton Timetable




Please use the link below to view the timetable of school clubs for this half term:

Engage Timetable Autumn Term 2

Football Club — Tuesday 14" November

Please note that football club will be running for Year 7 and Year 8 only on Tuesday 14" November. Football
club for Year 9 is not on next week and will resume the following week.

Kind regards,

PE Department

Children in Need — Friday 17" November 2023
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Online Safety



https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/12qxNMYNKMK1WWZYt4etH3nVlWjyMoyMS/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=104948465552314130002&rtpof=true&sd=true

@—lﬁ : Sclquee:y Keeping children safe online

Parent Guides to Online Safety

scan the QR code with your
phone’s camera for Parent
Guides on how to help keep
your children safe onine
You think you're
sharing a funny
picture with
a friend...

Anyone in the
world could
see your butt!

If you share it, you are involved

If you have, or forward an indecent image of someone
under 18, it is a criminal offence. It can affect your future.

Online safety is when young people know who they can tell
if they feel upset by something that has happened online.

Parents please contact your school to enquire attending
their next e-safety workshop or have any concerns.

Working with Home Office ‘PREVENT’, The Police and Crime Commissioner
and Children’s Safeguarding Partnerships to help keep children safe online.

Skips Educational Email: info@skipsed.com Tel: +44 121 227 1941

SI(i,ps www.skipssafetynet.org

Sixth Form Parking

As of Monday 13™ November our learners will be unable to park at The Cheshire County Sports Club
venue. It has always been the case that the Sixth Form should not part in the Sports Club car park
however, the Sports Club have informed us that this is going to be enforced from Monday the 13" to
support their customers having access to parking.

There is parking available on the Manning’s Lane site, which is a short walk over the footbridge back to our
main school site. The vast majority of learners know where this is due to it being the site of many of their
PE lessons during their time here at school.

We appreciate your support and understanding with this matter.
Kind Regards
Mr P Lewis

Assistant Headteacher — Director of Key Stage 5

Jacksons Bakery Competition




Calling all parents. Jacksons Bread are running a competition called Feeding Creativity. Click on the link
below to see how you could win art kits for our school. There are other family prizes available too.

Thank you,
T French
Head of Art and Design

https://www.feeding-creativity.co.uk/

Careers and Next Steps

Click on the link below to see the latest information

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ab57VM41x7 yzrO0Q19PUj0r4KoWn--
X2iSfZR7KI yc/edit?usp=sharing

Information from External Partners

- Sunday

19" November 2023

A free day of masterclasses for male identifying
young performers Taught by Hammond faculty



https://www.feeding-creativity.co.uk/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ab57VM41x7_yzr0Q19PUj0r4KoWn--X2iSfZR7Kl_yc/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ab57VM41x7_yzr0Q19PUj0r4KoWn--X2iSfZR7Kl_yc/edit?usp=sharing

U12's are l()oking for

players to_join the team.

Training 5.30-7pm
Fridays

@ Blacon High School

Contact - infownwpanthersnethall.com

KLA/LCU



